COPy FoR PegAsus 4"

—

12tla January, 1962,

Dear Sirs,
M.Tug "ADAMA" & "PEGASUS BARGES Nos. 1-12".

I acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the
21st December giving the Owners' arrangements for
carrying out the Special Surveys of the "PEGASUS BARGES
Nogs =12,

This programme has been approved and as it is
intended to carry out the Special Survey of three com-
plete barges each year it is concluded that a Special
Survey notation will be recommended for each barge upon
coupletion. Under these circumstances the normal Special
Survey basis will apply and the question of a Continuous

Vi
Special SBurvey systeum for these barges does not arise.

In conclusion I think it well to add that the Owners'
proposed arrangements for carrying out the Continuous
Survey cycle of the hull of the tug "ADAMA" was approved
in my communication dated the 20th November.

Yours faithiully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
LAGOS.




